Communication from Public

Name: Simon Glickman
Date Submitted: 11/01/2020 09:08 AM
Council File No: 20-1376

Comments for Public Posting: Encampment sweeps, as a response to the homelessness crisis, are
neither effective nor compassionate. There are other, better ways
to address this problem. Placing it in law enforcement's lap has
been a failure. It's time to invest in the social services AND REAL
ESTATE necessary to house and rehabilitate the majority of
homeless people in our city.



Communication from Public

Name: Nicole Anne
Date Submitted: 10/26/2020 06:27 PM
Council File No: 20-1376

Comments for Public Posting: Many Echo Park residents live in apartment buildings without
yards and therefore Echo Park Lake is their only access to green
space. The current state of the park and lake is a huge threat to
public health and safety and the homeless encampment is most
certainly a Covid hotspot.



